
To All LSRPs: 
 
The Department is sending a letter to all persons responsible for conducting the remediation 
who, according to the Department’s records, are required to meet the May 7, 2014 statutory 
deadline for completing the remedial investigation.  The Department is sending you this email 
as a courtesy to ensure you are aware of this pending statutory deadline; as an LSRP, you are 
responsible to be aware of statutory and regulatory requirements and to advise your clients 
accordingly. 
 
The Department’s letter states that if the responsible party believes that either the remedial 
investigation was previously completed or that the discharge occurred after May 7, 1999, then 
the responsible party may submit documentation to the Department to support this claim. 
 
Attached to this email is the Department’s policy regarding the interpretation of “entire 
contaminated site” and “complete the remedial investigation,” as well as a generic version of 
the letter sent to the persons responsible for conducting the remediation.  These documents, as 
well as other information pertaining to this statutory deadline, can be found on the 
Department’s website at www.nj.gov/dep/srp/timeframe/index.html. 
 
As a Licensed Site Remediation Professional, the Department encourages you to familiarize 
yourself with the Department’s policies and other information available through its website.  
The Department also strongly encourages you to use the Case Tracking Tool available through 
DataMiner 
(http://datamine2.state.nj.us/DEP_OPRA/OpraMain/categories?category=Case+Tracking) to 
determine whether any of the sites for which you are the LSRP of record are subject to this 
statutory requirement to complete the remedial investigation before May 7, 2014. 
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